



West Lothian Young Carers Partnership Youth Strategy Team 25a North Bridge Street BATHGATE EH48 4PJ

Tel: 01506 776999 Fax: 01506 776930

Website: www.carers-westlothian.com E-mail: wilma.philpot@westlothian.gov.uk

Stephen Humphries
Provincial Grand Secretary
57 Namur Road
Penicuik,
Mid Lothian
EH26 OLJ

Dear Stephen,

On behalf of West Lothian Young Carers Partnership, I would like to thank everyone involved in raising such a fabulous amount of money for all young carers in the Lothian area! I can't believe how lucky we are to have received the cheque on the $17^{\rm th}$ February and was very pleasantly surprised when we found out how much had been raised.

We all enjoyed the night and felt honoured how you all went to so much trouble to welcome us and entertain us. It was certainly the best 'work' meeting I have attended!

As for the money, I am sure it will go to good use and we will use it in a variety of ways. It can go towards residential during the holidays and may even pay for a promotional DVD for young carers.

Once again, thank you, thank you and best wishes to you all!

Yours sincerely

Wilno Philpet

Wilma Philpot Young Carers Development Worker





